
Ticket to Work has successfully broken 
down barriers with employers and parents 
concerned about the employment of students 
with disability and the success of Ticket to 
Work is generating a lot of community interest.

We are so excited that Ticket to Work is now 
national because growing it will only make 
things better for kids with a disability.

Through Ticket to Work we are introducing 
the agencies to the students while they are 
at school. They are key agencies that the 
students can access post-school which to me 
is a huge advantage.

Ticket to Work has been great in a way I did 
not expect, the Grade 7 students want to do 
the jobs the older students are doing in their 
school based traineeship, because they heard 
about them working and know they get paid 
for it so they are a great role model for our 
students.

Ticket to Work has really amazed us!

Without this network I would find it extremely 
difficult to assist our students in finding work 
experience at all.

Ongoing Ticket to Work is needed, as 
without this I would really be at loose ends in 
supporting our students with disabilities.

As a result of the support from the group and 
the meetings I have developed meaningful 
working relationships with NDIS partners, 
employment consultants and other school 
representatives which in turn has led to 
improved outcomes for my higher needs 
students.

Has been positive for our region. It is gaining 
further momentum.

From a school perspective we can’t do it on 
our own and for many years we did try to, but 
there is no safety net for students when they 
leave. This sort of partnership puts a safety 
net around the student and enables them to 
be more successful people outside of the 
school environment have greater skills in the 
work area than I do.

What schools have said 
about Ticket to Work


